
 

 

THE RICHMOND BRANCH  
OF THE ENGLISH-SPEAKING UNION  

OF THE UNITED STATES  
 

ANNOUNCES ITS 2024  
TEACHERS LEARNING ABROAD  

SUMMER STUDY SCHOLARSHIPS  
 
WHAT IS THE SCHOLARSHIP? 
 

The Richmond Branch of the English-Speaking Union 
awards scholarships to Richmond area high school 
teachers for summer study at the University of Oxford, the 
International Shakespeare Globe Centre in London or the 
Scottish Universities International Summer School in 
Edinburgh.   
 

WHEN IS THE SCHOLARSHIP? 
 

June-August 2024 (exact dates vary) 

WHO IS ELIGIBLE? 
 

Richmond area high school teachers with three (3) years of 
teaching experience are eligible.  Most applicants teach 
English, Social Studies, History and/or Drama.   
 

WHEN MUST I APPLY? 
 

Applications must be received no later than Thursday, 
January 25, 2024. 
 

HOW DO I APPLY? 
 

If you don’t already have application materials, contact 
your Principal, English Chair or Social Studies Chair.   

 
 
 
 
“The ESU scholarship has made a large impact on my professional life.  The wealth of history and literature that I was able to experience 
firsthand was almost overwhelming.  I enjoyed my time in England to the fullest extent, and I want to thank the ESU for giving me that 
incredible opportunity.”  
 
 Ms. Melinda Simon, Thomas Dale High School 
 
 
 
 

 
The English-Speaking Union of the United States is a non-profit educational charity that employs 

the English language to foster global understanding and good will through educational 
opportunities and cultural exchange programs.  


